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minutes for them to become available, but your life is worth those few minutes so take them.  
 
�Y Cathy Dunaven asked what was done with the survey that was sent to us by email. Jana Daigle 
said if we have any questions we should contact Don Price. He should be able to provide information 
as to what is done with the data. 
 
VII. Good of the Order 
�Y Jana Daigle reported that the 3rd Tuesday Alumni Happy Hour on Crocket Street is for everyone 
and that it is very nice. It is a good way to get to see the old timers and new graduates. 
�Y Orvelle Brown had quintuple bypass surgery and is doing great. 
�Y Steve Ford’s son has leukemia but they don’t know if it is the slow or fast kind. They are waiting 
on a referral to go to Houston. 
�Y Karen Wells – there will be a raffle for crystal in honor of Karen’s retirement at the end of 
January. Karen will be pushing for money in her honor and we are encouraging everyone to 
participate, so get your money ready.  
�Y Spring 2004 Phone room is coming up in January. The IT department is recruiting student and 
staff volunteers to assist in answering these phone lines. The dates are January 8, 9, 12, & 13 and 
you may call 880-


